
 
 

    
 
 

      
 

  
 

          
       

  
 

    
   

     
   

 
 

 
    

 
 

 
    

 
   

 
 

 
 

  
 

        
      

 
 

      
   

         
  

 
     

     
 

 
 

 
 

P.O. Box 8738, Dayton, OH 45401-8738 |  CareSource.com 

Re: Summary of PDL Changes Effective August 1, 2022 

Dear CareSource Member: 

Your health care is our priority. That is why we are writing to tell you that on August 1, 
2022, CareSource will change its Preferred Drug List (PDL). A PDL is a list of preferred 
drugs. 
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CareSource complies with applicable state and federal civil rights laws and does not 
discriminate on the basis of age, gender, gender identity, color, race, disability, national 
origin, marital status, sexual preference, religious affiliation, health status, or public 
assistance status. 
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	Re: Summary of PDL Changes Effective August 1, 2022 
	THE FOLLOWING MEDICINES WILL BE NON-PREFERRED ON THE PDL EFFECTIVE AUGUST 1, 2022. 
	What should you do? 





